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Wow! 2020 was certainly full of challenges. We hope that despite the unpredictability, 
you were able to find some joy and happiness. We are hopeful that, in 2021, things will 
greatly improve and we will be able to see you all in person again. Most of all, we have 
missed our in-person interactions.  Please continue to stay safe and to take care of 
yourselves and each other. We are always here as a resource for you if want to talk, 
catch up, or if you have questions about living with aphasia in the time of COVID-19. 
Thank you so much for being part of our community. 


From all of us here at the Aphasia Recovery Lab, we wish you a very Happy New Year.


Hello Dear Friends— 




